
Boy Scout Announcements- December 2018 
Leaders, read these announcements at your next den meeting, print and distribute to parents and/ or forward this 

email to parents 

 

Sign Up for Summer Day Camps Now for a Free T-shirt for the Holidays: 

Scout Summer Day Camps opened for registrations on Black Friday. There are seven weeks of Day 

Camps at Base Camp in Milton, MA open to boys and girls grades 6-12. Two weeks of Adventure 

Camp, Canoe Camp, Climbing 101 Camp, Kayak Camp, Advanced Climbing Camp and Space 

Camp! 

Register for any Day Camp before Dec. 8th and receive a FREE t-shirt for the camper to open as a 

holiday gift! 

 

20% off with the Adventure Card. More info and registration at ScoutSpirit.org/Day-Camps 

 

 
Get Ready for Ice Climbing: 
Base Camp’s Saturday Open Programs return after the holidays on Jan. 5th for winter program. 
Along with indoor activities such as the new robotics and technology lab, Base Camp in Milton hosts 
the only Ice Climbing program in the area!  
Even if it isn’t a snowy weekend, Base Camp can make ice! In this exhilarating activity, you will have 
ice boots, crampons and ice axes at your disposal to accomplish one objective- climbing a sheet of 
ice.  
 
20% off with the Adventure Card. Sign up for a Saturday of Ice Climbing at 
NewEnglandBaseCamp.org/Saturday-Programs-Milton 
 

 

Merit Badge March: 

Looking to get help completing a specific merit badge? Interested in taking STEM classes at Harvard 

of UMass Lowell?  

Merit Badge University at Harvard & Math Science Technology Expo at UMass Lowell: 

There are still spots left for many Merit Badge sessions. Both begin on March 2nd 2019. Girls and 

boys planning on joining a Scouts BSA troop are welcome to register! 

 

20% off with the Adventure Card. More info and registration at 

ScoutSpirit.org/Signature-Activities 

 

 

Eagle Recognition Dinner Class of 2018: 
Congratulations to all of the Scouts who earned the Eagle Scout rank this year! The annual dinner in 
celebration will be hosted at the Danvers Double Tree Hotel on Friday, Jan. 4th 2019.  
 Registration is open for the dinner. We recommend all Eagles and families register soon to secure 
their seats. Eagles from this year's class will not pay a cost, but must register. Attendees have the 
opportunities to register as a sponsor level to sponsor the cost of the Eagles attending.  
 
More information and registration at ScoutSpirit.org/Signature-Activities  
 


